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News from the IPA Serbia Motorcycle Section 
 

On 4 July 2020, a working meeting was 
held in Kragujevac, where new members 
were admitted to the National Motorcycle 
Section (NMS) of the International Police 
Association of Serbia. 

The NMS is a professional association of 
active and retired members of the Ministry 
of Interior of the Republic of Serbia. It 
came into existence after keen motorbike 
riders in Serbia had seen the success of 
similar associations in other IPA sections. 

Getting together for rides and gatherings, 
NMS IPA Serbia endeavours to travel around the world, depending on opportunities 
and the wishes of its members, while at the same time  these activities mean that our 
country will be able to host motorcylists from around the whole world. 

In addition, NMS IPA Serbia is working intensively on projects and actions related to 
traffic safety, as well as the safety of motorcyclists on the roads. 

Zdravko ĐURIĆ, IEC Delegate IPA Serbia 

 

 

 

 

 

 


